
Ref: GL 19/2017 

3 April, 2017 

 

Subject:  Reasons for the Revision of the Notice to Stock Exchange of Thailand Relating to the 

Clarification on the auditor’s attention to the notes concerning loans and interest 

receivables  

 

Attention:  The President 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

   

Reference is made to Notice of the Group Lease Public Company Limited (the “Company”), 

disclosed to the Stock Exchange of Thailand (the “SET”) dated 13 March 2017 (as amended on 14 

March 2017, 16 March 2017, 30 March 2017 and 3 April, 2017, respectively), which clarifies on details 
on the auditor’s attention to the notes concerning loans and interest receivables (the “Clarification”).   

We would like to inform reasons for such revisions of the Clarification that the Company 
drafted the Clarification in English first as most of the management and working team are foreigners, 
who had to provide relevant information. The Thai version was prepared afterwards and notified to the 
SET later on. Subsequently, the Company has found that some wordings or information in Thai 
version are errors and not correct according to the English version, which may have arisen during the 
preparation of the Thai version under time limit, whereby the wording and information in the original 
English version are already correct. Therefore, the Company has made revisions to the Clarification in 
Thai version to correct such wording or information from time to time. Please accept our apologies for 
any inconveniences caused.  

 

Please be informed accordingly 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

______________________________ 

(Mr. Tatsuya Konoshita) 

Director 

 


